Rafi Miah

| am writing on behalf of the Residents Association at South End Close, a community of 140 Camden council
owned/leased apartments backing onto Constantine Road.

We have clearly listed our objections to any planning applications in Constantine Road which will impact upon our
peace and quality of life. With the approval of this planning application (see ref above) - without conditions - South
end close will once again become a building site, Storage Depot, waste disposal area, and general work site for 21
Constantine road's works.

Last time a Constantine road property build was undetaken (Apr '21) ilegal access was once more made onto the
estate to support works and a disabled resident of SEC was assaulted and the police had to be called to move the
abstruction (truck unloading scaffolding completely blocking access to D block).

The residents of South end Close will work to maintain the dignity of their private spaces and will if any works
vehicles utilise South end close as a worksite or depot request these to leave or inform the police.

Can this embargo on using the private access ways of South end close please be made clear to the owners of 21
Constantine Road?

With thanks,

Jonathan Byatt
SEC coordinator

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone



